
July 2nd, 1924

Comte de Male1 ssye-Melun,
26, Bue Barbet-de-Jouy, VII, 
Paris, France.

My dear Comte de Maleissye-Melun:-
This will

acknowledge your letter of June 7th.
Regarding your

suggestion that your son and his cousin come to 
Macdonald College next April let me say that I 
quite approve of the decision if you consider the 
winter too.severe for them. We shall be able to 
find employment for them in our Poultry, Horti­
cultural and Animal Husbandry departments. While 
there they would at least earn their board and 
probably a little more.

The College year
opens in the third week of September. It is 
possible for them to take a selected course made up 
from the timetables set forth and they can choose 
first, second, thij^d or fourth year work and go on 
as long as they thought it profitable, say, until 
the term ends in April 1926. While they are taking 
the regular College courses their board would cost 
them v7.00 per week.

We shall be able to
arrange for them to visit other farms, but while 
doing so they would not be in a position to earn any 
money. They would be expected to pay their own 
travelling expenses. I think it would be possible


